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Hello Brothers and Sisters; 

 There is a lot of good news for our Local. As the work picture has picked up, 

the number of new members has grown with the work. We have taken in 81 new 

members this year and are trying organize shops. We are also trying to get more of 

our members to start shops to grow our contractor base. We have been able to 

reach out to the membership and do many member to member trainings about our 

benefits and answer other questions as well. If you are interested in one of our reps 

contacting you to help answer questions or even just give an update on what is 

going on in the local, just call the hall and we will get a time scheduled. 

 I attended health trust meetings in September, and we voted on some more 

cost saving measures. Most of the changes will be in the way the prescriptions are 

administered with very little impact to the memberships. There will be some 

educational information being sent out in the next few months. Please take time to 

stay informed of the changes and work with the administrators to implement the 

changes. We are anticipating a substantial savings to the fund as we make these 

changes that will continue to strengthen our health care plan going forward. 

 Most all of the positive changes in the work place and the worker protections 

we enjoy today have been earned by past union members coming together and 

standing up for those changes. That being said, those conditions and benefits that 

were hard fought to achieve are continually being attacked. I canôt emphasize 

enough the need for all of us as members to stand together and stand up for what 

we have and everyone should have access to as hard working Americans. Get 

together and help each other however you can, support the labor movement, vote 

for candidates who will work for positive change for working class people, come 

to meetings when possible, and stay informed. If we leave it up to someone else to 

do, it wonôt get done and we will all lose. We all need to work together and grow 

our numbers to secure our benefits and rights. I hope to see you at one of our 

upcoming functions in the near future. 

Fraternally; 

Ned Jones 

Business Manager 

October ðDecember 2018  

Business Managerôs Message 

 449ôer 

United We Stand Divided We Beg  



449 Organizer  
Brothers and Sisters,  

 

 The work picture on the western side looks like it will be steady through this winter with 

more up for bid. The effort on the western side to familiarize the community with our           

organization has started to bear fruit. There has been an increase in candidates applying for our 

apprenticeship program and people in general that want to meet and learn about how our union 

works. As Twin Falls and the Burley area continue to grow in size and population, so does its 

diversity. This is leading to a greater number of people who are open to the idea of                

unionization and want the best possible standard of living for their families. The tide is         

definitely moving in our favor when it comes to community awareness and education. 

 

 Itôs now close to the time of year when I will be scheduling time to meet with students 

in local high school shop classes to help educate the next generation about building trade     

unions and what we have to offer. There are several teachers in local districts that fully grasp 

the importance of this, and I greatly look forward to working with them. I sincerely believe 

that one of the most important things we can do to overcome the regular shortages of         

manpower on the western side is to create a large, strong, and educated base. The only thing 

that tops that in priority is the need for local contractors. Most contractors on the western side 

are pretty set in their ways and have their opinion about the IBEW. While I continue to have 

contact with them, it has brought to light the importance of our own members considering 

opening their own shops. There are many options available to our members to educate       

themselves on how to start and how to be successful. Please feel free to contact anyone at the 

hall if this is something youôve thought about or ever considered. Ned and I have met with an 

individual who, at this time, is considering opening a shop in Twin Falls and sees the value of 

being IBEW. Thatôs a great step, but I would also love to see one of our members do the same 

thing. 

 

 I would like to thank all of our members who have referred friends and family to come 

and meet with me. As a whole, we are all organizers and educators of the unrepresented   

workers. I would like to remind all of you to feel free to contact me any time with comments 

or ideas. 

 

           Fraternally, 

          Dan Green 



Local #449  

Holiday  

Party 
This yearôs featured entertainment will be a DJ and dancing! 

§ Date:  Saturday, December 8, 2018 

§ Place: Blackfoot Elks Club  

§ Time: 6:00 p.m. - 7:00 p.m.      Social (no host)                          

§           7:00 p.m. - 8:00 p.m.      Dinner 

§   8:00 p.m. -       Entertainment 

§ Cost: $10.00 per person or $20.00 per couple 

§ Dinner: Prime Rib & Shrimp, Baked Potato, Salad, Roll, Cherry 

Cheesecake and Coffee. 

Please R.S.V.P. by December 3, 2018 by calling the Hall at 

(208) 232-5263. 

  For members that do not want to drive home after an evening of fun, the Local 

has secured a block of rooms at the Super 8 hotel in Blackfoot. The costs of rooms 

are $55.25 for a single queen or $63.75 for a double queen room. If you are        

interested in getting a room, call the Super 8 at (208)785-9333 and give them the 

group code: IBEW Local 449. 



.ǊƻǘƘŜǊǎ ŀƴŘ {ƛǎǘŜǊǎΣ 
 

 L ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ǎǘŀǊǘ ƻǳǘ ōȅ ǘƘŀƴƪƛƴƎ ŜǾŜǊȅƻƴŜ ǿƘƻ ŎŀƳŜ ƻǳǘ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ 
ŬǊǎǘ ŀƴƴǳŀƭ ǎƻƊōŀƭƭ ƎŀƳŜ ǿŜ ƘŀŘ ŀƎŀƛƴǎǘ [ƻŎŀƭ орпΦ Lǘ ǿŀǎ ŀ ƎǊŜŀǘ ǝƳŜ 
ŀƴŘ ǘǳǊƴ ƻǳǘΗ ²Ŝ ǿŜǊŜ ŀōƭŜ ǘƻ ŎƻƳŜ ŀǿŀȅ ǿƛǘƘ ŀ ǾƛŎǘƻǊȅ ŀƎŀƛƴǎǘ ǘƘŜƳΗ  
 

 hǳǊ ƴŜȄǘ ŜǾŜƴǘ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƻƴ hŎǘƻōŜǊ нтǘƘ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ W!¢/Φ Lǘ ƛǎ ƻǳǊ ǎŜŎƻƴŘ 
ŀƴƴǳŀƭ ¢Ǌǳƴƪ ƻǊ ¢ǊŜŀǘ ŀƴŘ {Ǉƻƻƪ !ƭƭŜȅΗ ¢ƘŜǊŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǇǊƛȊŜǎ ƎƛǾŜƴ ŀǿŀȅ 
ŦƻǊ ōŜǎǘ ŎƻǎǘǳƳŜ ŀƴŘ ōŜǎǘ ǘǊǳƴƪΦ ²Ŝ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǎǘŀǊǝƴƎ ǘƘŜ ǎŜǘ ǳǇ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ 
ǎǇƻƻƪ ŀƭƭŜȅ ƛƴ hŎǘƻōŜǊΦ ²Ŝ ŀǇǇǊŜŎƛŀǘŜ ŀƴȅ ǝƳŜ ȅƻǳ Ŏŀƴ ǾƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊ ǘƻ ƘŜƭǇ 
ǳǎ Ǉǳǘ ƛǘ ǳǇΗ ²Ŝ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ŀǎƪ ȅƻǳ Ǝǳȅǎ ŀƭƭ ǘƻ ŎƻƳŜ ŀƴŘ ōǊƛƴƎ ŀ ǘǊǳƴƪ 
Ŧǳƭƭ ƻŦ ŎŀƴŘȅ ǘƻ ǎƘŀǊŜ ǿƛǘƘ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ƪƛŘǎΦ  
 

 ²Ŝ ƘŀǾŜ ŀƭǎƻ ǎǘŀǊǘŜŘ ƳŀƪƛƴƎ ōŀǎƪŜǘǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ōŀōƛŜǎ ǘƘŀǘ ŀǊŜ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ 
bL/¦Φ ²Ŝ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ŎƻƴƎǊŀǘǳƭŀǘŜ [ŀǊǊȅ ¢ŀǳǎŎƘŜǊ ƻƴ ǿƛƴƴƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ Cƭȅ 
CƛǎƘƛƴƎ ¢ǊƛǇ ǘƘŀǘ ǿŜ ƎŀǾŜ ŀǿŀȅ ŀƴŘ {Ŏƻǧ ¸ŜŀǊǎƭŜȅ ƻƴ ǿƛƴƴƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ     
ǎƳƻƪŜǊΗ hǳǊ ƴŜȄǘ ǊŀƉŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ǎǘŀǊǝƴƎ ƴŜȄǘ ƳƻƴǘƘΗ  
 

 ²Ŝ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ǘƘŀƴƪ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ǿƘƻ ǘŀƪŜ ǘƘŜ ǝƳŜ ƻǳǘ ƻŦ 
ǘƘŜǊŜ ōǳǎȅ ǎŎƘŜŘǳƭŜ ǘƻ ƘŜƭǇ ǳǎ Ǉǳǘ ƻƴ ƻǳǊ ŜǾŜƴǘǎ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŀƴƪ ŜǾŜǊȅƻƴŜ ŦƻǊ 
ŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ƭƻǾŜ ŀƴŘ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ǘƘŀǘ ȅƻǳ ǎƘƻǿ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ w9b9²Η 
 

Lƴ {ƻƭƛŘŀǊƛǘȅΣ 
{ǇŜƴŎŜǊ aǳǎǎŜƭƳŀƴ 
w9b9² tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘ  



Renew 449 vs 354 Softball Game 


